WPC Bits-n-Pieces - Correction - 04th September 2019

Dear WPC members and friends of the club.

Latest e-news advised of Red Arrows photo opportunity during Great North Run -

However – Chief Fighter Pilot Keith Kirkland has corrected me advising No Red Arrows as they are off on a tour of USA.

To make up for this disappointment I enclose below:

- Season Restarts Opportunity for mini-Show.
- Members out and about.
- And for no real reason: "Gizz-a-Kiss" Hippopotamus picture by AW



<u>Our Season Re-starts Friday - Yahoo!</u>

Whickham Community Centre, Front Street, Whickham NE16 4JL

We look forward to this Friday 06th September when our Whickham Photographic Club Season restarts.

Doors open 19:10 (after the Yoga club) and shall be chaired by Les Hill.

Gerben advises: Opportunity still exists for Friday and beyond should anyone wish to present their prints as a Mini-Show. Up to 2 presenters for nominated evenings. Normal routine: Bring your mounted prints (any topic) the stands will be erected at the back of the room giving members the opportunity to view and chat to author during coffee. Interested: Contact Gerben

Members Out and About

WPC Members enjoying a stroll in the sunshine. Due to severe weather forecasted for the West the outing location was sensibly moved from Little Langdale and Blea Tarn in the Lake District to the North East Coast.



Figure 1 Berwick and Tweedmouth by Peter Strassheim



Figure 2 Men at Spittle by Peter Strassheim (L to R) Bob Bramwell, Kevin Morgan, Les Hill, Peter Dixon



Figure 3 Peter Strassheim noting a Jacob Strassheim who gave the greatest sacrifice during 1914-18 war.

<u> Hippo – Gizz-a-Kiss</u>



Figure 4 AW

See you Friday

Cheers

Alan Wilson

Secretary, Whickham Photographic Club

Whickham Community Centre, Front Street, Whickham, NE16 4JL, U.K.

Mobile: 0781 4333844 or Landline: 0191 4220705

e-mail: wpcsec@mail.com

